
 

 

 

 

 

14 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 11 An Inspector Calls Trip 

The English department is running a theatre trip for current Year 10 students to see the play An Inspector Calls 

at the Congress Theatre in Eastbourne. This play is in the GCSE English Literature exam, making up 20% of the 

overall English Literature mark. This is a valuable opportunity for students to see the play come alive on the 

stage. We have reserved enough tickets for the whole Year 10 group and hope that all students will join us. 

 

Trip details: 

• Tuesday 12 November 

• Meet and register at Eastbourne College Chapel, Blackwater Road at 6:45pm 

• Performance is at 7:30 at the Congress Theatre, Eastbourne  

• Cost: £19.52 

 

Places are available via ParentPay. The payment covers the cost of theatre tickets and insurance. 

Parents will need to arrange for their child to be dropped off at the meeting place on Blackwater Road and 

picked up after the show from outside the Congress Theatre. 

Students may wear their own clothes for the trip.  

Our students will be representing the school whilst on this trip and we expect the highest standards of behaviour 

throughout the trip. Students must stay with teachers at all times. Any child whose behaviour does not meet 

expected standards before the trip may have their place on the trip cancelled and their payment refunded. 

Please feel free to get in touch with me by email if you have any further questions about the trip. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ms Helen Arnold 
Head of English 
 


